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Here in Dearborn Heights there is going to be a Christmas Food Drive on December 15 2018. We will be
collecting canned and preservered foods at the Crestwood High School. You can bring any food that is canned or
preserved in a box. The food will be going to needy and local families in the area.

Everyone needs food and this Christmas is not going to be any different. There are many homeless and poor
people and families this coming holiday that need our help. The weather forecasts say it will be a very cold and
snowy Christmas so we should try our best to keep the people of our city warm and full.

If you would like to participate in the food drive and donate, come to the Crestwood High School, Room 1022 on
12/15/18 at 5:00 PM and bring your food with you. All donations and help will be proudly accepted. We hope
you and your family have a great Christmas!

"Treat people with good, and you will get good."  
Click here to go back to the News Hub
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